From: Hamish MacEwan

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 11:58 AM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; pittwater@parliarment.nsw.gov.au
Subject: DA2020/1756

Categories: DA2020/1756

Good morning

| am writing as a concerned Newport resident about the proposed development application to Robertson Road. |
appreciate that there is a process to follow and | have already provide my feedback that this DA is not in keeping
with local planning vision and certainly not with local residents wishes. My only request is that the DA is considered
against all this local opposition and not just rubber stamped . | am not opposed to development work but | think
there is a much better way to transform Robertson Road and this plan with is currently being submitted . If you
could please look to facilitating a more collaborative and all encompassing approach which would speak volumes to
the tangible legacy | know you would all want to leave behind for future generations to enjoy. Thank you

Kind Regards

Sent from my iPhone



